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The warmer weather has brought renewed activities on the new Turf Field at Cedarburg High School.  This 
month stabilization work, required to address spongy soils in the field area, was performed.  This provided a 
very stable base needed to support the trucking and machinery used to complete the turf field installation.

CEDARBURG HIGH SCHOOL ALUMNI FIELD

With the stabilization complete, the installation of the drain tile and stone base was able to move ahead.  In 
addition, prep work for landscaping at the expanded drainage basin south of the Baseball Field has also started. 

Turf delivery is scheduled for the week of 5/18/20, with installation to begin right after.  It 
is planned that the turf installation and peripheral landscaping restoration work will be 
complete in mid-June, (weather dependent).  Here are progress photos from this month.  

			   Go Bulldogs! 
			   Jon Hannam, CHS Athletic Director

CHS Alumni Field  

Cement stabilization activities at north edn of field

Cement stabilization progression
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Installation of fabric, drain tile, and stone base

Stone base course nearing completion

Stone base course nearing completion


